
 

 

 

 

 

September 16, 1997 

 

 

Chris W. Courtwright 

626 Osborn 

Carbondale, KS  66414 

 

Dear Mr. Courtwright: 

 

Thank you for your letter of September 2, 1997, to the Review Board regarding your interest in 

Richard Anthony Tullis.  In my role as the Chief Analyst for FBI records, I have reviewed the 

information that you have sent to our offices on Tullis and am considering making an official request 

for additional information to the FBI on this issue.  

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


